

OFFICE OF GLENDA E. HOOD MAYOR CITY HALL, ONE CITY COMMONS
400 SOUTH ORANGE AVENUE
ORLANDO, FLORIDA
32801-3302

TELEPHONE (407) 246-2221 FAX (407) 246-2842

September 8, 1994

Mr. Fred J. Bowen, P.E., President Bowen Engineering Corporation 621 E. Washington Street, Suite 8 Orlando, FL 32801

Dear Mr. Bowen:

It is with great pleasure that I extend my thanks to you for your assistance in the Cady Way to Fashion Square Mall Greenway project.

Without your help and support this project would not have been accomplished in the time it was.

Your role in the completion of this project was very important to the project's success and is a positive example of citizens working with your City staff for the benefit of the community.

Congratulations on a job well done!

enda E. Hood

Sincerely,

Mayor Glenda E. Hood

DR/ew